
 

 

Annual Tom King Memorial Junk Day 

SAVE THE DATE: April 13, 2019 

Registration begins March 25, 2019 
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Visit www.bathtownship.us for more! 

Registration begins March 25, 
2019—NEW Guidelines and 
Restrictions: Please review all 
information on our website 
before registering. 

Dispose of household items – 
including furniture, electronics 
and appliances – at the Township 
during the Annual Tom King 
Memorial Junk Day.  

This is a FREE program to Bath Charter Township 
residents ONLY. Space is limited and registration is 
required to participate.  

Curbside-only service is for residents age 60+, or who are 
physically disabled and can’t bring their materials to the drop-
off site—Curbside Registration is LIMITED: Qualified persons 
may call the Township Offices from March 25 – April 5, 2019 
to schedule a pick-up appointment for April 8 – April 11, 2019. 
You will be assigned a pick-up date based on a predetermined 
schedule and the voting precinct that you reside in. 

Summer Solstice 

on Park Lake 

June 22, 2019 



 

 

Welcome to the New Farmers Market Manager, Tom Straka! 

Our new Farmers Market Manager Tom Straka started at 

the Market on Thursday, February 28, 2019. Tom is a 

Wildlife Specialist for the U.S. Department of Agriculture, 

including public education on feral swine. His job has a 

flexible schedule allowing him to work our part-time 

Manager position. His varied past job experiences include 

conservation agent, police officer, and ranch manager. 

Tom lives in Bath with his wife, Kely, and their two sons, 

Dylan and Charlie, and owns the Muddy Goat Farm. 

The winter Farmers Market runs through the last Thursday 

in April from 3:00 ï 6:00 pm at the Bath Community Center, 5959 Park Lake Road, Bath. The 

summer market runs from the first Thursday in May through the last Thursday in October from 3:00 

ï 7:00 pm. During this time, the market is held at James Couzens Memorial Park, 13751 Main 

Street, Bath, MI 48808. 

4ÏÍȟ $ÙÌÁÎȟ +ÅÌÙ Ǫ #ÈÁÒÌÉÅ 

K-9 Officer Aikoôs Gotcha Day Paw-ty 

Come help us celebrate Aiko on Thursday, April 4, 2019, from 

4:30-5:30 pm during the Bath Township Farmers Market. 

Itôs a Gotcha Day Paw-ty Celebration for Aiko, the Bath Township 

Police Department K-9. Aiko has been working with Bath 

Township Police Officer Mike Lapham for five years and he has 

played a crucial role assisting local departments. 


